
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of the Austrian Melges24 Class Association 2024 
 
 

 

2024 was another exciting sailing year for the Austrian Melges24 fleet. 

 

In May Segelclub Kammersee at Attersee hosted the Melges 24 Austrian 

Championships with 12 boats which is a good attendance. 

 

During the year Austrian boats were competing several times in the European Sailing 

Series. 

 

The highlight of the season were the European Championships in Split with 3 Austrian 

boats on the starting line (AUT609, AUT716 and AUT752). 
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